St. Peter’s School East Bridgford - Homework

Teacher: Mrs Cains/ Subject: N/A Date: 28/6/17
Mrs Gilbey/ Mr Walsh

Task/ Expectation:

We had a fantastic time at Dukes Barn. The children all had a go at the
different activities and enjoyed facing new challenges. The staff were very
impressed with the attitude and behaviour of the children.

We were also pleased to see many of the children at the village show on
Saturday. Congratulations to the children who took part in an event or
entered the competitions!

Please can your child have their PE kit in school every day next week
as we hope to prepare for sports day, which is taking place next
Wednesday morning.

The children completed their final times table test this week. Although no
further tests will take place in year 3, we would strongly recommend that you
encourage your child to practise these over the Summer holiday.

There will be no homework this week as so many of our class are
involved in Rock Challenge on Thursday in Grimsby and school is
closed for INSET training on Friday.

Thank you.

Thank you for helping your child with their work.

Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.

If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do
this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. We will ensure you receive a response.
Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, we are always willing to
discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All we ask is that you
make an appointment. ;

If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by
another child), please contact us or Mr Maddison immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the
circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best.




